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Dear Homeowner, 

 

As spring approaches the RM would like to take this time to remind you of the potential flooding that can 
occur within the Hamlet of Neuanlage. The Hamlet / RM will be taking preventative measures to clear the 
culverts and ditches within the Hamlet the best we can where needed. 

We would like to remind you that as a homeowner you are responsible for your own dwelling when it comes 
to flooding. Negligence can result in major damages to you, please take preventative measures in protecting 
your dwelling in the case of potential flooding. 

For more information please visit the Water Security Agency website at https://www.wsask.ca/  Under the 
tab “rivers and lakes” you can find information on how to prepare for flooding. They also note that there may 
be insurance coverage options available and you can contact your insurance agency to inquire. 

We would also like to note that re-directing any water is PROHIBITED. 
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